_(_:_enter for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 7:47 PM

To: 'elena@judgewatch.org’

Subject: sent via the complaint form webpage of NYS Inspector General's website, at 3:40 pm,

September 1, 2021

Sent via: https://ig.ny.gov/form/complaint-form-long, at 3:40 pm, September 1, 2021 --

Your complaint webpage, containing this messaging feature, states "You may also file a complaint
by calling our toll free hot line at 1 (800) 367-4448. This will connect you with trained staff who
can discuss with you the specifics of your complaint." Half an hour ago, at 3:10 pm today,
September 1st, I left a voice mail message at that number -- much as I had at 1:22 pm on Friday,
August 27th, to which I received no call back from "trained staff". Please have "trained staft"
call me, as soon as possible -- someone able to confirm that my complaint, which is against JCOPE,
is within the Inspector General's jurisdiction, pursuant to Executive Law §51, because it is a
"covered agency" whose head is appointed by the Governor & has no inspector general of its
own. Thank you.



